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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE, 17TH FEBRUARY 2010 – MATTERS 
ARISING  
PLANNING SERVICES – INCREASE IN CHARGING FOR PRE-
APPLICATION DISCUSSIONS 
 
 
(Report of the Chief Executive) 
 
1. Purpose of Report 
 

To note additional information relating to increase in charging for 
pre-application discussions in Planning Services. 

 
2. Recommendations 

 
RECOMMENDED that 
 
the appendix be noted. 
 
Report 

 
3. Background 
 

At the meeting of the Executive Committee on 17th February 2010, 
Members considered a report which sought approval to alter the 
current scale of fees for Permitted Development enquiries and pre-
application advice to a common county-wide scale of charges and 
approach to service provision and to maintain the fees at the same 
level as other districts within Worcestershire. Officers were asked to 
circulate Appendix 2 prior to the meeting of the Council as the 
information was unavailable at the time of the Executive Committee 
meeting. 

 
4. Author of Report 

 
The author of this report is Ivor Westmore (Member and Committee 
Support Services Manager), who can be contacted on extension 
3269 (email: ivor.westmore@redditchbc.gov.uk) for more 
information. 
 

5. Appendices 
 
Appendix 2 to the report to the Executive Committee on 17th 
February 2010. 


